
 

20th September 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Junior and Senior School 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

European Day of Languages and other Activities – Friday 27th September 2019 
 

European Day of Languages – Senior School 

Next Thursday 26th September is the European Day of Languages, and to celebrate we will be doing a number of 

fun activities on this day such as a tutor quiz and a student challenge. 

Following this, on Friday 27th September the Language Department are hosting an assembly and we would like 

pupils to join in celebrating the importance of languages and cultures across the world, by dressing up representing 

a country of their choice. Please do not go and buy a costume (unless you want to of course). Pupils could 

accessorise what they already have with a scarf, beret or a sombrero etc.  

European Day of Languages – Junior School 

Junior School will also be celebrating European Day of Languages and taking part in the tutor quiz / activities on 

Thursday 26th September.  On Friday 27th September, we would like the children to wear an accessory to 

represent a European country of their choice. 

Harvest Festivals (Seniors 11.00am at St Andrew’s Church and Juniors 2.00pm in the Senior Hall). 

Also, on Friday 27th September the Senior and Junior Harvest Festivals are taking place. Just a reminder to bring 

in any cash donations (Seniors) to support Toilet Twinning and shoeboxes (Juniors) for Trinity Church to distribute. 

Macmillan Cake Sale 

I am also pleased to confirm that on Friday 27th September, our Year 11 pupils are hosting a Macmillan cake sale 

on Elm Avenue from 3.30pm for all parents of junior and senior pupils. Don’t forget to bring a container so you can 

take treats home! Please come along to support this cause. 

We are really excited, we hope you all are too! 

We are looking forward to seeing you all. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

Craig Dean 

Deputy Head 

 


